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NEWS RELEASE 

 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 
JULY 9, 2012 

 
All Citizens of the Tla’amin Nation deserve  

to have their voices heard on July 10th  
 
 
Coast Salish Territory/ Vancouver, BC – The leadership of the First Nations 
Summit is concerned that the collective will of the Tla’amin (Sliammon) Nation finds 
expression in Tuesday’s vote on the Tla’amin final agreement without further delay 
and be conducted in a safe and respectful environment.  

“We understand that the Tla’amin Government has secured an injunction from the 
courts against the blockade of the voting center. Further, they will be defending the 
integrity of the referendum voting process once again today in court where those 
that have physically blockaded are now asking the courts of law to assist them in 
stopping the Tla’amin people from voting. We support the Tla’amin Chief and 
Council and the Ratification Committee in their efforts to provide an opportunity to 
vote to all Tla’amin members on this important issue”, said Grand Chief Edward 
John of the First Nations Summit political executive.  

“As the First Nations Summit Chiefs have stated time and time again we come 
together in an atmosphere of respect and support the autonomy and decisions of 
each First Nation. In that spirit, we applaud the Tla’amin people for taking the time 
to cast their vote tomorrow to determine the direction of their Nation”, added Chief 
John. 

“The Summit acknowledges that there will be differences of opinion in every 
community regarding future pathways. In the context of considering whether or not 
to support a final agreement of this nature, it is the collective voice of the First 
Nation as expressed through a vote that is the proper process for determining the 
collective will. Differing views should be shared and considered by all in a spirit of 
respect. No one, and no small group of individuals, can or should seek to replace or 
suppress the collective voice and will of the people”, added Chief Douglas White, 
also of the Summit political executive. 
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“We wish all Tla’amin well as they take time to consider and vote tomorrow on their 
future”, added Dan Smith, also of the Summit political executive. 
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The First Nations Summit speaks on behalf of First Nations involved in treaty 
negotiations in British Columbia. The Summit is also a NGO in Special Consultative 
Status with the Economic and Social Council of the United Nations. Further 
background information on the Summit may be found at www.fns.bc.ca.  
 
For Further Information: 
 
Colin Braker  
Communications Director, First Nations Summit  
Office:  604.926.9903 
Cell:   604.328.4094 


